

EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY COMMISSION WASHINGTON, D.C. 20506

March 8, 1968

Dear Dr. Garcia;

I am not bringing the enclosed to your attention with the thought of any action on your part. I merely wanted you to have the information. In addition to this telegram, I have received telephone calls from top level staff at the White House, from the Senate and likewise from the House.

Even though I know you found the United Nations's responsibilities challenging, I know you are finding Corpus Christi to be a real joy. Wherever you are, I know you are always striving for the goals and objectives we mutually cherish.

Devoted regards,
Lutter Holamb

Luther Holcomb

Enclosure:

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 1315 Bright Street Corpus Christi, Texas 78405